
 

 

 

 

VICE PRESIDENT FOR DIVERSITY, EQUITY, AND INCLUSION 
 

John Carroll University 
 

Contact Information for the Search 
 

Witt/Kieffer is pleased to be supporting John Carroll University in its search for a new Vice 
President for Diversity, Equity, and Inclusion. 

 
Suggestions of candidates, comments, and questions about this search may be directed to: 

 
Charlene Aguilar 

650-544-5428 
caguilar@wittkieffer.com 

 
Christine Pendleton 

630-575-6939 
cpendleton@wittkieffer.com 

 
The administrative assistant for this search is: 

 
Candice Jones 
(630) 575-6929 

cjones@wittkieffer.com  
  

When writing, forwarding information about this search, or applying please send via email to: 
 

JohnCarrollVPDEI@wittkieffer.com  
 

Items that cannot be emailed can be sent to:  
John Carroll University, 

Vice President for Diversity, Equity, and Inclusion 
c/o WITT/KIEFFER 

Attention: Candice Jones 
2015 Spring Road, Suite 510 

Oak Brook, Illinois 60523 
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